
26th April 2024 

Weekly Newsletter 

Dear Parents / Carers  
The highlight of this week was, no doubt, Monday’s 
Quran competition. Our pupils, as ever masha’Allah, 
impressed and delighted our judges.  
The other competition this term is… punctuality! We 
are looking for the class with the least minutes of 

learning time lost every week and the winning class will be rewarded at the end 
of the half term. Help your child and their class to win by ensuring they are on 
time every day.  

Don’t be late! 

�  Be punctual and ready at the gate at quarter past eight! �  
 
Wasalaam, 
Mrs Ghafori 
 

Article of the Fortnight 

 

 AYAT  OF THE WEEK 

  FOLLOW US:        manchester_muslim_prep @muslimprepschool 
@MMPS_ 

BEST ATTENDANCE   

 

 Note from the 

Headteacher 

 

 

1st Year 4 98% 

2nd Year 1 & 5 97% 

3rd Reception 94% 

 Dates For Your Diary 

Quran Competition  — The Winners 

Year 1: 

1st: Tasnim Salem Ali 

1st: Aisha Sharief 

1st: Hudhayfah Tariq 

Year 3: 

1st: Yousuf Ali 

2nd: Leen Salem Ali 

3rd: Inaaya Tariq 

Year 5:  

1st: Noor Elkider 

1st: Mujtaba Naqvi 

1st: Ibraheem  Tariq 

Year 2: 

1st: Musa Chowdhory 

2nd: Ameer Alsalama 

3rd: Zayd Sajjad 

Year 4: 

1st: Omar Hassanein 

1st: M. Arham Shakoor 

2nd: M. Hassan Shaikh 

Year 6:  

1st: Sarah Almerie 

2nd: M. Shahzain Choudhary 

3rd: Emad Abudalu 

Lancashire Cricket 

Schools Open Day 

Fri 3 May 

Year 4 Trip 
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HIGHLIGHTS OF THE WEEK 

26 April 2024 

A big well done to 
Eesa in Year 5, 
who was the only 
pupil to complete 
the 99 Names 
Ramadan challenge 
and memorise all 
the names. 

After School Clubs 

Reception have spotted lots of signs that Spring 
has arrived, including blossom, buds, new leaves 
and flowers. However, our temperature gauge 
shows that it is still quite chilly so we still often 
need to wear our coats!    

We are very pleased to share achievements of our pupils outside of school. In the MIC's 3rd Annual 
Qur'aan memorisation competition at Didsbury Masjid, Omar in Y4 won 2nd prize for memorising the 2nd 
Juz! Ibrahim in Y3 won fourth place for memorisation of the 30th Juz! Congratulations and well done to 
both our pupils mashAllah! We are very proud of you. 

There are a variety of 
extra curricular clubs 
taking place from 
chess to cricket to 
coding. In baking club 
this week pupils made 
cheesecake. In Karate 
some pupils had 
grading. See links on 
school website to 
book a place.  


